


























“Then and Now: 10 Decades of Jewish Community in  
West Rogers Park” opened on Oct. 23, 2022, at Chicago 
Public Library Northtown branch to a standing-room-only  
audience. Slated for a one-month run, it was extended 

through February 6, 2023, due to popular demand.   

The CPL Northtown branch, at Pratt and Western,  
which opened in 2019, resonates in JNDC history.  

Jewish Neighborhood Development Council of Chicago  
advocates for priorities aimed at ensuring the  

sustainability of West Rogers Park and surrounding  
neighborhoods. One of our major advocacy achievements is 

the successful campaign that fueled the City’s decision  
to build a state-of-the-art library in West Rogers Park. 

 
Confirming the affection of Jews throughout Chicagoland  

for our city’s longest-running Jewish neighborhood,  
“Then and Now” has become a popular traveling display,  

rekindling memories at Jewish Community Centers,  
synagogues, and other venues in Chicago, Northbrook, 

Skokie, Highland Park, and Ravenswood, with more  
programs and exhibitions planned. 

Please click to donate to JNDC and partner with us to keep 
“the Jewish neighborhood” strong and memories aglow.

https://jndcchicago.org/donate/

